
 

 

 

26th July 2023 

Wardown Park Museum Trip 

Wednesday, 27th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 will be studying the Victorians on their return to school in September, and to 
support their learning we have arranged a trip to Wardown Park Museum, a beautiful 
Victorian mansion located near to many past and present hat factories. This is the perfect 
location to learn more about Victorian Luton and hat making. The children will visit the 
museum and take part in a workshop exploring the manufacture of straw plait for the hat 
making industry and the manufacture of the straw boaters for which Luton was famous. 
 
This trip will take place on Wednesday, 27th September 2023. We will leave school at 
10.00am and return at 2.30pm.  
 
The cost of this trip will be £6.90 per child, and we are asking for a voluntary contribution 
of this amount. Unfortunately, if we are unable to raise enough funds it will be necessary to 
cancel the trip. 
 
Please provide a packed lunch for your child and please remember no fizzy drinks or 
sweets. (If your child is entitled to a free school meal you will receive a text asking if you 
would like a packed lunch to be provided by the school kitchen when we return in 
September. Please reply promptly so as the correct number of lunches can be ordered)  
 
The children will be travelling via coach to the museum and will return to school before the 
end of the school day. All children are required to wear school uniform. 
 
Please log on to your Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution, by Wednesday, 
6th September 2023, and/or to give your consent to enable your child to participate in this 
trip. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

 
 

 
Mrs. S Bains and Miss P Sutton  
Co-Headteachers 

 


